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BEGFEST - 12th JULY 3.30pm - 6pm - Everyone is welcome!!

Dear Parents/ Carers,

We are excited to see you all at Begfest on Friday 12th July, to celebrate the end of another school year together! 

For those of you who haven’t attended a Begfest before, this is a time for all the children to perform a song and have some fun after school before the end of term. This year, it will be extra special as we are joining together the Eidfest and end of year celebrations of 2024!  There will be games, food and fun!! All funds raised will go towards educational enhancements for the school such as new play equipment or special visits and trips. 

The plan includes:
Children and teacher performances 
Bouncy castle 
Games 
Face painting 
Halal Food Stalls 
Henna
Face Painting
Cake stall 
BBQ 
Crafts
Bar
Begfest Performance Order
	3:50-4:00
	Teachers

	4:00-4:15
	Year 6

	4:15-4:30
	Rec

	4:30–4:45
	Year 5

	4:45-5:00
	Year 1

	5:00-5:15
	Year 4

	5:15-5:30
	Year 2

	5:30-5:45
	Year 3



Making it happen 
Helpers – we really need you! 
The more helpers we have, the better Begfest will be! Each year group has been tasked with a stall to run and we ask everyone coming to consider helping out in some small way, either beforehand or on the day. 

[image: A red and blue striped awnings

Description automatically generated]Stalls - If you haven’t signed up to help on a stall yet please do so by emailing PTFA@bpa.cabot.ac.uk, contacting Tanya on 07760197390 or speaking to a member of SLT on the gate at school.  We can give you a half hour slot and will make sure you can leave to go and see your child’s performance. 

[image: A cupcake with rainbow frosting

Description automatically generated]Cake sale – please can you bring cakes, fruit kebabs, anything yummy that we could sell on the cake stall! Please bring on the morning of Begfest and place under the blue canopy (or if you can’t please bring at the start of Begfest).
[image: A brown teddy bear with a bow

Description automatically generated][image: A colorful box with letters falling out of it

Description automatically generated]Tombola prizes – please take a look this weekend to see if you have any unwanted (but still good) games or prizes around the house. Please take these to the office next week.
Teddy Bears– please take a look this weekend to see if you have any teddy bears which could become part of a stall.
On the day 
Children can come dressed festival-ready, for a voluntary donation of £1 to the PTFA. 

Your child will be released to you at the end of the day and then we ask that you get your child to the Reception playground a few minutes before their performance time. They will return to the enclosed playground, and you can collect your child from there after they have done their performance! 
We are so excited for this event, and we hope you are too. See you there!!
Best wishes, 
PTFA 
PTFA@bpa.cabot.ac.uk 

Follow us on facebook for updates  
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